
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/28/2022 5:51:42 PM

First name: Charles

Last name: Corsi

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have spent a number of summer holidays at Holland Lake.  While not a big fan of using public lands

for exclusive commercial use, the current lodge seems to be a reasonable fit for the type of recreation that occurs

there.  I do not believe that would be the case if the commercial use were to undergo a substantial increase as

what appears to be proposed.  I strongly encourage USFS to At the least go through a full NEPA process before

making a decision on what to do with the lease.  Holland Lake is already a very high use area, so impacts to

recreation as it now occurs, and impacts to fish, wildlife, and water resources could also be significant.  Of

particular concern would be  possible increase in human/ wildlife conflicts in an area supporting grizzly bears.

The situation would seem to warrant a full EIS in light of those issues.  Thanks for the opportunity to comment.


